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I OPPOSE [HB 3226]. 

 

[HB 3226] appears to tighten up regulations but adds to an increase in regulations 

pertaining to pharmacy benefit managers. 

 

The cost of and Funding source(s) of this program to the dispensing of 

pharmaceuticals is not discussed. 

 

[HB 3226] appears to be a "good-step" in the right direction.  Are the additional 

regulations going to be deleterious to the cost of and therefore access to medicines? 

 

Any additional regulations to codify "bean-counters" are going to drive-up costs to the 

consumer. 

 

The cost to the taxpayers to provide for the ability of the Department of Consumer 

Services to administer and audit the "new regulations" was not discussed. 

 

The ailing public needs to know more information than [HB 3226] is willing to divulge. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "As a Taxpayer, How much is [HB 3226] going to cost 

me?" 

 


